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May 27, 2020 
 
 
 
Madison County Board of Supervisors 
Attn:  Shelton Vance  
125 West North Street 
P.O. Box 608 
Canton, MS 39046 
 
Dear Mr. Vance and Board of Supervisors: 
 
This letter is to request the funds that were appropriated by the Madison County Board 
of Supervisors to the Southwest Mississippi Chapter of the American Red Cross for the 
2020 Fiscal Year. 
 
The funds will help provide the assistance to support disaster families in the Madison 
County area.  
 
We thank you for your support and believing in our humanitarian mission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Crystal Brown 
Regional Philanthropy Officer 


